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Abstract
This document contains the m
eeting minutes of the 
November 2016 Tuesday Evening meeting of the
 IEEE 802.11
 Advanced Access Network Interface (AANI) Standing Committee (SC)
)

At 2016-11-08T19:33-06:00 Joseph Levy calls the November 2016 Tuesday Evening meeting of the Advanced Access Network Interface (AANI) Standing Committee (SC) to order. Joseph is Chairman of the AANI SC. Guido R. Hiertz volunteers to act as secretary during this session. The beloved Chairman reminds attendees to record their attendance.
The great Chairman presents document 11-16/1510r0 containing a draft response to 3GPP RAN2. He briefly outlines the content of the document. Afterwards Laurent Cariou introduces submission 11-16/1517r0. This submission is an alternative liaison response letter to 3GPP. Laurent explains that the submission additionally informs 3GPP about the use of the “Estimated Throughput” parameter before and after activation of 3GPP’s LTE-WLAN Aggregation (LWA) concept. Attendees discuss the submission and comment on minor details.
An attendee explains that he prefers 11-16/1510r0 over 11-16/1517r0 as the first one is simpler and more precise. Other attendees agree with the commenter. A commenter proposes to merge the two draft response letters. Attendees agree to use 11-16/1510r0 as a baseline of the response letter. At 2016-11-08T20:03-06:00 the AANI SC starts merging minor aspects of 11-16/1517 into the baseline response. Attendees agree that the response letter should be rather short and crisp. Thus, on behalf of the SC the supreme Chairman removes various superfluous statements. Attendees discuss about indicating to 3GPP what 802.11’s next steps are related to the accuracy or meaning of the Estimated Service Parameter concept. Attendees note that currently there is no project addressing measurement requirements in an amendment. It is agreed that 802.11 could pick up this topic, however, this is seen as very unlikely.
The glorious Chairman points out that the draft letter actually contains an action to 3GPP RAN2 asking for further clarification about the use of the desired metrics. The Chairman uploads the version debated as submissions 11-16/1510r1 to the IEEE mentor server.
At 2016-11-08T21:23-06:00 the beloved Chairman closes the meeting.
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